
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 6/10/2014 7:02:49 PM
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Paul

Clanon (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); Denise Tyrrell (denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov); 
Terrie D.' 'Prosper (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Fwd: CPUC and DOT Reportable Gas Incident - San Francisco

FYI.
Laura

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: |Redacted___________________________
Date: June 10, 2014 at 6:21:55 PM PDT 
To: UO EP Gas Incident Notify 
<DCSTSGasIncidentNotify@exchange.pge.com>
Cc: Redacted
<WMTl@pge.eom>,[Redacted
Subject: CPUC and DOT Reportable Gas Incident - San Francisco

"Tom, William (Gas Svc Spvr)"

PG&E received a call at 15:31 hours from the San Francisco Fire Department 
regarding a release of gas and structure fire. GSR arrived on site at 15:45 hours. 
The Fire Department had shut off the flow of gas prior to the arrival of the GSR. 
According to the Fire Department, witness statements indicate the release of gas 
was caused by vandalism. The regulator on the three meter manifold was found 
to have a 2-inch hole in it and has been retained as evidence. The source of 
ignition is unknown. It is estimated that damages to the structure by the meter 
set exceed $50,000 making this incident reportable to the CPUC and DOT. 
There were no injuries or fatalities.

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this incident.

Redacted

PG&E - Gas Operations, Regulatory Compliance
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